
From: Allan Rudwick [mailto:arudwick@gmail.com]  
Sent: Thursday, March 24, 2016 11:41 PM 
To: Planning and Sustainability Commission <psc@portlandoregon.gov> 
Subject: So Many Eliot Bikeways - Make Eliot a Bicycle District 
 
Planning staff- 
 
Consider making the entire Eliot Neighborhood (possibly excluding Lower Albina) a bicycle 
district.  80-90% of the routes are already designated as bike routes.  This designation would 
really acknowledge the current status quo and aspirations for this part of town 
 
Consider: All north-south routes are designated as bike routes (Flint, Vancouver, Williams, 
Rodney, MLK, and 7th 
 
More than half of the east-west routes are also on the map 
 
It is a no-brainer 
 
Thanks 
Allan Rudwick 
Resident 
228 NE Morris (Morris/Siskiyou/Klickitat Bikeway) 
 
--  
Allan Rudwick 
(503) 703-3910 
 


